Townsend, Erle

From: colleen hanrahan <hanrahancolleen@gmail.com>
Sent: Monday, February 5, 2024 1:15 PM

To: DEP Rule Comments

Subject: Electric car mandate

EXTERNAL: This email originated from outside of the State of Maine Mail System. Do not click links or open
attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

Please do not pass an electric car mandate. As you are aware, there was a storm in December that caused many people
to loose power for days, including myself. How would someone charge their car?

It is absolutely insane to mandate what type of car someone should buy. It goes against being pro choice. Let me have a
choice in how | spend my money.

Maine is not California. Let people decide what car to buy. We can afford this mandate.

Colleen Hanrahan
Topsham maine



